
PIA Committee 

From: 	 hare Lawrence <otaheitehawaii@me.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, May 06, 2016 3:39 PM 

To: 	 PTA Committee 

Subject: 	 new membership requirements for Board of Ethics, planning commissions 

Aloha, 
I believe it is in our community's best interest to include representation from the 
environmental and hawaiian community on the planning and board of ethics commission. 
This would allow more balance and will help restore faith in many of our local citizens that 
our government is being fair to the people. Please do what is right. 

Mahalo 
Tiare Lawrence 


